
San Angelo Football Officials’ Association 
Monday, September 10, 2012 

Board Meeting Minutes – Draft 
 

 
Board Members Present:  Coy Gober, Lonnie Harris, Eddie Long, Bradley Petty, Dan Robertson, 
Jeromey Whitaker, Miller Walker, and Steve Wilson 
 
Board Members Absent:  Randy Minton  
 
Guests Present:  Jacob Brink, Tony Dutton, Thadd Martin, John Patterson, John Sullivan and 
Mike Von Willer  
 
Mr. Long called the meeting to order at 5:34 p.m. at the ASU Center for Human Performance, 
Conference Room.   
  
The agenda was distributed and reviewed.  Minutes were approved as written. 
 
New Business: 
 
Standing Committees  

 NA 
 
Financial Report 

 Mr. Robertson reported that he has received 15 scrimmage checks to date. 
 

Aiken’s Memorial Paver 
 Mr. Long provided information pertaining to the paver to the Board for review.  The 

following individuals were mentioned to be included on the paver:  C.B. Celdon, Dub 
Izzard, Jack Leiber, Buddy White, Red Aiken, and Bill Flint.  Mr. Long recommended the 
Board review the guidelines and provide input regarding wording to be included on the 
paver.  (OPEN) 
 

Thank You Letters 
 Mr. Petty indicated that he sent the thank you letter on behalf of the Chapter to Stripes 

and the military personnel who assisted with the on-the-field clinic.  (CLOSED) 
 
Current Game Assignments 

 Foul Reports 
 Incident Reports 
 Scratches 
 Coaches Evaluations from UIL 
 Week 2 Finalize 
 Week 3 Review 
 Week 4 Preview 

 
Members Update 



 Each member is required by TASO to pass the exam on the TASO website with a 70% 
before officiating varsity games.  Mr. Petty submitted a list of active officials with current 
exam scores. 

 
Additional Comments 

 Mr. Petty indicated that several questions were raised from the 6-man coaches 
regarding placement of the ball following a touchback during a free kick.  According to 
the 2012 6-man rules, the ball should be placed on the 20-yard line unless relocated 
from a penalty.  (CLOSED) 

 
Mr. Harris moved to adjourn.  Mr. Gober seconded the motion.  The motion passed 
unanimously.      
 
Meeting was adjourned at 6:30 p.m. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Bradley Petty 
SAFOA Secretary 


